
 
CONSERVATION COMMISSION MEETING 

FEBRUARY 25, 2012 
 
PRESENT:  Bob Boynton, Chairman, David McTigue, Jack Messe, Dixie Rhoads, Doug 
Waitt, Matthew Oliveira, Joanne Meshna 
PUBLIC:  Liz Freeman 
 
The meeting was called to order at 9:00 a.m. at the Town Office.  Bob distributed the 
agenda for the meeting.  The meeting was held to vote on whether or not the 
Conservation Commission should post certain information on the Commission’s web site 
related to wind power. 
 
Liz distributed information on the amendment to the Zoning Ordinance that the Planning 
Board is proposing including an explanation of the proposed changes. 
 
At the conclusion of the discussion Doug made a motion that the Conservation 
Commission post information on the web site relative to wind power.  It is not the intent 
of the Commission to indicate a bias with this list of links.  We encourage the public to 
gather more information on wind energy.  Matt seconded the motion and it passed 
unanimously. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 10:00 a.m.  
 
     Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
     Joanne Meshna, Secretary 
 


